
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from Kyushu University, Japan
 

May 23rd, 2017 
 
On May 23rd, 2017, MUPY executive and faculty members led by Assoc. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy
Dean for Research and International Relations, along with Prof. Leena Suntornsuk, Assoc. Prof. Satit
Puttipipatkhachorn, and Dr. Benyakan Pongkitwitoon hosted a reception for Prof. Kenji Hamase from
Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Kyushu University, Japan. The purpose of this meeting
was to discuss about the next batch of international internship between two institutions. On this
occasion, Prof. Kenji Hamase discussed with four 6th-year pharmacy students who will visit Kyushu
University during September until December 2017 for their international internship in pharmaceutical
science.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2023


